FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information request, can you please forward the latest food safety report for 'Leicester Pastry Company', the last report submitted was 4 years old. If that was the latest report, please advise when the next inspection is due considering it has been 4 years.

We have not completed another inspection since the last one in September 2018. This is mainly due to the impact of the covid pandemic which has led to a ‘reset’ of local Authority inspection priorities. We are following an inspection recovery plan for Local Authorities as set out by the Food Standards Agency. Leicester Pastry is due to be inspected by June 2022. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
